
Bonduel Elementary School "Significantly      
Exceeds Expectations!" 
 
Recently, the state Department of Public Instruction issued Report 
Cards for schools and districts in Wisconsin. Once again, Bonduel 
Elementary School was in the “Significantly Exceeds Expectations” 

category. This means that our school "Significantly Exceeds Expectations" for      
student achievement, student growth, educational equity, and preparing students 
for educational milestones. We are very proud of this accomplishment. Attendance 
records are also used in calculating the building report card. Thank you for being a 
partner in your child's education at our wonderful school! 
 
 
 
 
 

Recess Reminders: 
 
Students are not permitted to stay indoors, except at their teacher's request,  
during recess time without a written request from a physician or a written     
request from the parent on the day after a prolonged illness. Exceptions may be 
allowed upon consultation with the principal. Please do not request that your 
child be excused from recess or physical education except in emergencies.       
Ordinarily, a child who is well enough to be in school is well enough to play at 
recess and engage in physical education activities. Students have recess before/
after lunch, and in the afternoon.  
 
•    We will hold indoor recess when the air temperature and/or wind chill factor 
is below zero. 
•     Jackets, hats and mittens, boots, and snow pants should be brought to school 
every day.  
• When snow is on the ground, students are expected to wear all winter gear.  
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B.E.S. CONNECTION 

Important Dates: 

• No 3K/Little Bears Birth to Five 

Play Group 8:30-10:00am        

December 8 

• Santa Shop                                 

December 11 & 12 

• PTO Meeting 5:30 - 6:30pm      

December 14 

• 3K Holiday Concert 9:30am           

in BES Gym                                       

December 15 

• 4K - 4TH Grade Christmas Program 

HS Gym at 1:00pm                        

December 20           

• Winter Break                              

December 22 - January 1 

• School Resumes                          

January 2         

                  

Contact Us: 
Mr. Grayvold 
Elementary Principal 
715-758-4850 Ext. 811 
grayvbra@bonduel.k12.wi.us  

Mrs. Borowski 
Elementary Administrative Assistant 
715-758-4850 Ext. 818 
borowmon@bonduel.k12.wi.us 

Mrs. Laude 
Elementary Administrative Assistant 
715-758-4850 Ext. 820 
laudeamb@bonduel.k12.wi.us  

Principal’s Page 



School District of Bonduel 

400 W Green Bay St. 

Bonduel, WI 54107 

Phone: 715-758-4850 

School Hours: 8:07a.m. - 3:04p.m. 

Bonduel Elementary 

Bonduel Way 
• Be Responsible 
• Be Respectful 
• Be Safe  
• Be a Bear 

bonduel.k12.wi.us 

New Staff at BES 

“We are like a  
snowflake. All     

different in our own 
beautiful way.” 

-Unknown 
 

I graduated from UW-Milwaukee and received my license to practice in 
the summer of 2010. Throughout my career, I have worked with children 
aged from birth through 12th grade. When I first graduated, I worked in 
birth-to-three in Milwaukee. Then I moved up to this area a few years 
later and worked with the Shawano School District serving mostly 3-
5th grade students. Later, I moved back to the Milwaukee area for a 
while, where I worked with various school districts in Milwaukee until I 

came back to this area and worked in the Seymour School District, primarily with early 
childhood students. I am grateful to now be part of the School District of Bonduel, where I 
am working with 1st-5th grade students. I have two daughters; both are students here in 
the district. Elainna is in 6th grade and Emelia is in 4K. They keep me on my 
toes! Bonduel students and staff have exceeded our expectations and have welcomed us 
all so warmly. I look forward to continuing to provide Speech therapy as part of this  
family.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Schwitzer shared her Menominee heritage this week with the first and second grade 
classes by doing presentations and crafts. She gave an overview of what a Native     
American is, where her tribe's territory was/is now, and also shared the Menominee     
creation story. She explained that the Menominee Crane clan were mainly artists. She 
shared knowledge about Native beaders, showed different types of beads and her     
collection of beaded jewelry. The first graders all created a pony bead necklace! 
 
The second grade presentation was focused on applique, a floral design often found on 
ribbon skirts and regalia. The students made their own unique applique based on flowers 
and plants they see in our area.  Mrs. Schwitzer also shared the 4 sacred plants with the 
students: cedar, sage, sweet grass, and tobacco bundles. Waewaenen to Mrs. Schwitzer for 
taking the time educate our students and honor Native American Heritage Month.  

- Rebecca Hansen, Speech Language Pathologist 

Native American Heritage Month Comes to a Close 
-1st and 2nd grade Team 


